	[image: ]
	Benha University News
	[image: ]

	Wednesday: 22/11/2017
	
	



“Citizens complacency about the hospitals is our priority” says EL-kady in the faculty of medicine’ council 
[image: ]			
[bookmark: _GoBack]The faculty of medicine’s council holds a meeting under the presidency of prof.Dr. EL-Sayed EL-kady, the university president, prof.Dr. Mahmoud Abd El-Sabour, the faculty’s dean, the deputies, the heads of the departments and the general manager of the university hospital. EL-kady opens the session by greeting the faculties’ members, the teaching assistants, the employees and the students and congratulates them on the occasion of the prophet’s birth in addition to urging all those who work in the university to work hard and enhance the university’s ranking. He also says that the Citizens complacency about the hospitals is a priority.
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